ALL- SCHOOL RAFFLE

May 3, 2021
Dear St. Cajetan Families,

At the beginning of each school year, we asked that every St. Cajetan family participate in our All-School Raffle, which is
our biggest fundraiser of the year. This raffle raises over $50,000, all of which supplements the materials used to
implement our academic program.

Like last year, we have charged all of our families the raffle fee throughout the year on Smart Tuition. All K-8 families are
required to sell or purchase $300 in raffle tickets and all of our Preschool only families are required to sell or purchase
$100 in raffle tickets.

Due to Covid we obviously will not be able to distribute tickets as normal, but we will still be following through with this
raffle. We have decided to move to an online raffle system that will allow each family to still be eligible to win the raffle
prizes.

Here is how it will work. Each family will be assigned 15 numbers (5 for Preschool). These numbers will be distributed to
everyone in a document via School Messenger. The numbers will be entered into an online platform that will randomly
generate a winning ticket for us. The drawing will be held live on Wednesday, May 26th at 3:30.

In terms of “raffle tickets,” you have two options.

1. If you want to receive your tickets and attempt to sell them to others, please email St. Cajetan School at
info@cajetan.org by Friday, May 7th. We will make arrangements to get your 15 tickets to you.

2. If you do not plan on selling your tickets to anyone else, you DO NOT need to send us an email. We will
automatically assign your family a set of ticket numbers. You will be given these numbers prior to the drawing
via the document we will be sharing.

If we do not receive an email from you requesting tickets by May 7th, we will automatically assign your family a set of
numbers.

Raffle Prizes (If your tuition has an outstanding balance and you win the raffle, the winnings will be applied directly to your tuition balance.)

e 1% Prize = $3,000
e 2" Prize = $1,500
e 3™ Prize = $500

Important Dates

e If you requested tickets to sell, they must be returned by Friday, May 21, 2021. Please remember that all tickets
must be filled out with the person’s full name and phone number. Tickets turned in blank or illegible will be
discarded.

e The drawing for the All-School Raffle will be held on Wednesday, May 26th at 3:30. It will be held live on Zoom
but we can only have 100 participants log in so first come, first serve.

We are grateful for your participation and urge you to email info@cajetan.org with any questions about the raffle.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Nitsche
Principal
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